EASTERN IOWA FIGURE SKATING CLUB

ANNUAL MEETING

May 31, 2007

Members attending:  Deb Broghammer, Tonya Burgess, Cari Christensen,  Dawn Gifford, Charlotte Hays, Tammie Hoover, Becky LeDuc,  Rusty Stout, Carlos Vic Walker

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm.  By President Dawn Gifford

The ballots were tallied by Club Secretary, Charlotte Hays and the new board was named as follows:  Neil Bernstein, Sandy Bodnarek, Cari Christensen, Dawn Gifford, Charlotte Hays, Tammie Hoover, Teresa Johns, Brenda Kelly, Nancy Krutzfield, Kris Stolba, Jen Rigdon, Julie Willard.

Board officers will be elected at the first meeting which will be June 14th at the ice arena

Dawn compiled an annual report with submissions from the committee chairs.  We currently stand at 144 active members, up 21 members from last year.  The club had a successful year, holding the line on expenses to hold our account balances steady as we head into sponsoring UGL this October.  We were able to do so while still offering  grants to qualifying skaters and coaches.  

Tonya Burgess suggested a social, non-skating event this summer, perhaps a potluck.  She also suggested the possibility of a club trip to Nationals in St. Paul in January.  

Rusty Stout announced that he is working with the City of Cedar Rapids and the Ice Arena to offer 3 open/free skate nights to special needs skaters this summer.  The sessions will be right after Club ice on Thursday nights and he will be looking for volunteers.  Rusty is also involved in developing a paralympic skating program.

Kris Stolba and Sandy Bodarek are also planning to focus on the needs of adult skaters.

The first team meeting for the UGL will be next Thursday, June 7th at the Ice Arena.  

The meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm

Respectfully submitted,

Charlotte Hays

Secretary

